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Docket'No. 50-346-
L'

Toledo Edison Company .
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

'

Gentlemen:

On July 21, 1989, you submitted the 10 CFR 50.71(e) annual update of your UFSAR
to the Document Control Desk in accordance with 10 CFR 50.4. However, a copy
of the update report, or replacement'pages, must also be submitted to the
appropriate regional office per 50.4(b)(6) Alth'ough the transmittal letter was
received by the regional office, 10 CFR 50.54(a)(3) required update information
was not received, including all pages affected by that change,_the reason for
the change,-and the basis for concluding that the revised program continues to
satisfy Appendix B. Based on a conversation between Mr. Joe Sturdavant of
your staff and Mr. T. Vandel of my staff, on September 13, 1989, we understand
that Mr. Sturdavant will provide a_ review package to the region by express mail.

We plan to review the updated Quality Assurance Program Description,
Section 17.2, however, our review will require more than sixty days to
complete due to the lack of available information. You will be notified of
the results.

You are advised that adherence to the 10 CFR Part 50 regulations is expected
and that further lack of responsiveness may result in enforcement action.
Please contact tir. Monte Phillips of my staff (312/790-5530) with any questions
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Buraick for

; Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch

e
n58. cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager -

gga. DCD/DCB (RIDS)
.gg Licensing Fee Management Branch
coo Resident Inspector, RIII

James W. Harris, State of Ohiow
[g Roger Suppes, Ohio
oo Department of Health
[$< A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,
o Public Utilities Commiss on
55 F. C. Hawkins, NRR C-fco a.a.
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